

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We want to assure you that we are continuing to provide medical and behavioral health care at Cherokee Health Systems during the COVID-19 pandemic. We are offering virtual visits via telehealth in order to reduce unnecessary risk of exposure. If you would like to schedule an appointment for your child, or for any other family member, please call **866-231-4477**. If your child experiences a health concern while our offices are closed, we would like to offer advice to help your child receive the care that he/she needs. Our Cherokee afterhours phone number is **800-305-4291**.

Thank you, Cherokee Health Systems